From: Les Stevens

To: A303 Sparkford To llchester

Cc: Les Stevens; Brian Norman

Subject: Hazlegrove School Support for Mr Bryan Norman'"s written submission.
Date: 25 February 2019 12:08:42

Attachments: Hazlegrove School support letter 22 02 2019.pdf

The Applicant has questioned Mr Norman's right to include Hazlegrove School in
the list of bodies (IPs) supporting his formal written submission.

Please find attached a copy of an email from Louis Tuson Bursar of Hazlegrove
School agreeing to support Mr Norman's representations.

As a parish councillor Mr Norman is able to support any parishioner within the
parish of Queen Camel.

Kind regards.

Les Stevens
Clerk to West Camel Parish Council - on behalf of Mr Bryan Norman.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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Louis Tuson Wed 3 Oct 13:36
to Bryan Norman

cc Gary Stoker

20181003-A303 Sparkford Junction

Dear Bryan,

Thank you very much for taking the time to visit last week and for sending through the
draft representation which I have no had the opportunity to read. I can confirm that
Hazlegrove is happy to support the representations detailed in your draft.

Separately I have made a representation focussing on our concerns on how traffic will
circulate at peak times coming in and out of Hazlegrove. We have a particular concern
at the morning drop off where almost all of the traffic is condensed into some 30
minutes. We have met with representatives of the consultant on a number of
occasions and requested confirmation that the traffic flows have been properly
modelled using real data across all times of the day. We have had no such
confirmation therefore remain concerned about vehicle behaviour at the t-junction
coming onto the new drive, and the risks of traffic backing up onto the roundabout.

Many thanks.

Louis

—

Louis Tuson MBE
Bursar
+44(0)1749 814203
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Next Hazlegrove Open Morning - Saturday 6th October, 11:00am -
BOOK HERE

Next King's Bruton Open Morning - Saturday 26th January, 9:30am -
BOOK HERE
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